
 
   

 

    

        

     

  

  

  

 

  

     

     

    

   

  

 

  

   

 

  

  

   

  

 

 

 

  

  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

 

Another wonderful week done at Ash Green. Look to book your parents’ evening 
slot over the weekend (see below) Wednesday will see a slightly different day due 
to NEU action (please read the item carefully) On Thursday morning, Reverend 
Robb will host another assembly at the Upper Site.  
 

Our Spring Term Parents’ Evening is on 

MONDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 3:30 – 7:30pm 
 

 

 

 

Half Term Close  
Friday 10 February 

Re-open 
Monday 20 February 

   

Easter Close 
Friday 31 March 

Re-open 
Monday 17 April 

 
May Day – Close Monday 1 May 

 
Bank Holiday – Close Monday 8 May – to mark the Coronation of HM King Charles III 

Half Term Close  
Friday 26 May 

Re-open  
Monday 5 June 

   

Mid-Summer Close 
Friday 21 July 

 

 

 
 
 
Like all schools, our attendance has 
suffered massively since Covid and other 
various issues. The good news is we have 
many more children with 100% 
attendance this term, the bad news is that 
overall attendance is far too low. It is so 
important that children are in school all 
day, every day to achieve their potential. 
We have many attendance rewards- 
weekly 100% draw for prizes, termly 
attendance treats with a movie and snacks 
and a draw to win a laptop!!! It’s worth 
coming every day for so many reasons- 
education the Number One!! 

We have spaces at our fantastic After School Club. It 

runs each night at the Upper Site, 3:15-5:45. Any 

Lower Site children are transported up by minibus. 

The children have a healthy tea, playgames and take 

part in art, craft and drama activities as well as 

having opportunities to use technology items too. It’s 

a very friendly and safe space. For further details of 

how to book on then phone 01422 244613, payments 

are then made through the Gateway App, £6.50 a 

session. 

Our online booking system will be live later on today. Please use the link to book 
your appointment, https://ashgreenprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk 

You will need: your email address (please ensure this is the one on our school 
system), your child’s full name and date of birth to enable you to log in.. If you 

have more than one child at school, each appointment will need to be made 
individually. 

 
 

If you enter incorrect details, the system will not find your child. 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office.  

Thank you 
 

https://ashgreenprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


